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PRINCIPAL'S PAGE
A  note from Mrs. Bergman

FEATURED 
THIS WEEK:

Basketball 
Tournament

Go Rams 
Basketball!

Congratulations to the A Team and B Team who both 
took home championship trophies at the basketball 

tournament this past weekend!



Spring Parent/Teacher conferences are scheduled for 

February 5th through the 9th. Just like in the fall, we will be 

using Signup Genius to schedule individual conferences. For 

your convenience, we have Chromebooks available in the 

foyer for you to use. Please contact Tina Singer (in the office) 

or your child's classroom teacher if you have any questions. 

Here is the link to sign up: 

http://www.signupgenius.com/go/5080548ada72aa7f58-feb 

Parent/Teacher Conference 
Information:

Parent Club Updates:
The Spring Carnival will be held April 20th. If anyone is 

interested in helping the Carnival Committee, please 

contact Sarah Whitman at siwhitman31@gmail.com. 

Remember to turn in your Box Tops by March 1st. 

http://www.signupgenius.com/go/5080548ada72aa7f58-feb


Family Game Night at 
RPSA!











Specials and Enhancements

.  

Trailblazer Field Trip to Snow 
Snake!

Friday, January 26th, Mr. McConnell is taking the 

Trailblazers (and their teachers!) on a field trip to go 

tubing at Snow Snake!  A waiver and information 

sheet went out on Friday, January 19th, that tells the 

times they will be leaving the school, how long they 

will be at Snow Snake, and when they are expected 

to get back to the school.  Also in the information 

sheet is a list of materials that the students will need 

to bring. 



Rams Athletics

Go Rams!

http://renaissancepsa.com/athletics/

Boys Basketball: 
The boys ended their season at their tournament Saturday in Big
Rapids.Both the A team and B team took home championship
trophies! Congratulations on such fine seasons, athletes!  Go
Rams! 

Please wash and get your uniforms turned in to Mr. McCausey as
soon as possible. 
Banquet information will be coming soon...keep an eye out. 

Cheer Team: 
The cheer team will continue to have structured practices as they
prepare for their competition.  Cheer team members need to be
continuing to work on their routines and attend practices regularly
to stay sharp. 

Girls Basketball: 
The girls basketball schedule continues to change, and the latest
schedule has been posted on the athletic site...check it out.
Here's the link:  

Individual and team pictures will be taken on the 25th of January,
this week.  The coach will send envelopes home with players.
 Make sure you have any orders with you on the 25th...along with
your uniform.  Student-athletes should change immediately
following school dismissal. 

http://renaissancepsa.com/athletics/
http://renaissancepsa.com/athletics/


The spring session of Girls on the Run begins 
March 12 and is open to girls in third, fourth, 
and fifth grades. Registration will open in
February. Fee scholarship applications are 
available on a first come, first served basis and 
are available now. You will receive a code to 
use when completing the registration form in 
February. Visit 
http://www.gotrcentralmichigan.org/. Click 
“Register Now” and then select “Spring 
Scholarship Application” 

Volunteer coaches and assistant coaches are 
also needed. Training and lesson materials are 
provided. Please check out 
http://www.gotrcentralmichigan.org/ to learn 
more about the programs and to volunteer.

Girls on the Run

http://www.gotrcentralmichigan.org/

